
  xvii

���	
���
���	��

I would like to express my gratitude and deep appreciation to the members of the Editorial Advisory Board
of this publication for their guidance and assistance throughout this project. They helped tremendously in the
overwhelming reviewing process of articles received originally and after revised. They provided their expert,
rigorous, blind review and assessment of the manuscripts assigned to them, which helped in identifying and
selecting quality contributions. One hundred other volunteering reviewers have contributed to this process
to whom I am grateful, with special thanks to Dr. Jacek Gwizdka, Toronto, and Dr. Barry Ip at the University
of Wales Swansea. Much appreciation and thanks go to all of the authors for their excellent contributions.
Finally, thanks to Mehdi Khosrow-Pour and his team at Idea Group Inc., who were very helpful and patient
throughout the completion of this publication.


